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              Wednesday 4th May 
2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As a reward for all of the hard work and dedication to their learning that 
Year 6 pupils have been showing over the last few months, we have 
booked a special, celebratory trip to Alton Towers on Friday 13th May 
2022!  
 

As part of this special treat, we are also inviting 1 adult per pupil to join 
them.  The coach will leave Stanton Bridge at 8:30am and will take all 
pupils and adults to the theme park, leaving Alton Towers at 4:30pm to 
arrive back at school at approximately 6:30pm.  
 

All pupils must be accompanied by an adult (18 years+) if they are 
attending the trip, it is the responsibility of the parents/carers to decide 
who this will be – they will be solely responsible for the child for the 
duration of the trip.  
 

The full cost of the tickets and coach for pupils will be paid for by the 
school as well as a significant amount of the adult ticket and coach 
fare, therefore the total contribution per child will be £20 for the 
accompanying adult.  Tickets will be booked and then distributed by 
school staff.  
 

All adults attending the trip will need to provide a working contact 
number which will be used to contact them if need be on the day, it is 
essential that adults are punctual on the day so as to run to the strict 
coach timings.  
 

Pupils who are in receipt of a free school meal can be provided with a 
packed lunch on the day if required.   
 

 



Your child(ren) has been given a permission slip, please complete the slip 
and return it to school by Friday 6th May 2022 so that we can order 
tickets in advance.   
Please note: all fees are non-refundable.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
Miss Cooper (DHT) 
 


